
Good Morning, 
 
It’s hard to believe that the end of another school year is here.  
As part of closing out one school year to begin another, we must take a moment to 
pause and evaluate how we’re doing and how we can improve. 
With that in mind and you being part of the Parent Advisory Committee, I would like to 
share some information with you, and receive some feedback. 
 
Please click on the link below, highlighted in yellow, to view the agenda. 
 
Parent Advisory Committee Meeting 
 
If you have any questions please let me know.   
  
We will meet Virtually: 
Monday, June 5th, at 1 PM. 
Google Meet joining info 
Video call link: https://meet.google.com/rai-ubvf-dcc 
  
I know this has been a very busy week and summertime is here, we appreciate your 
feedback. 
 
Thank you. 
 
 
-- 

Sara Briggs 

State and Federal Programs Coordinator 
Brazosport Independent School District 

979.730.7000 ext. 11683 

  
 

https://docs.google.com/document/d/1IfZWzZTOLzhvT-FGINHIDzXm5JV_gNZ5CTohbiV34VE/edit?usp=sharing
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